
Oak’s Spring Term topic homework 

 The Environment 

 

This term in Oak class our topic is ‘The Environment’ this topic will include learning about rivers.  

Your half termly homework is to make an A4 poster, about a river from anywhere in the world.  

You could research a river using the internet. 

Then make a poster, please include a mixture of written information and pictures. 

You will be provided with an A4 piece of paper. 

Due in Monday 12th February. 

 

 


